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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this in full support of the Lutsen Mountain expansion project. | personally believe we need more
outdoor opportunities and cannot think of a better location for the expansion.

The Skinner and Rider families have a great vision. They have already made tremendous investments and
improvements in the infrastructure at Lutsen. We are fortunate to have this asset in our region to enjoy. These
improvements not only enhance the region ,but also serves as an economic driver of northeastern Minnesota that
is extremely vital to our region.

This is no reason this expansion would not also be built to these same expectations. This expansion will continue
to enhance the region.

There is no better time that now to increase outdoor activities in our society. Being outside and enjoying the great
outdoors is healthy in so many ways.

Lutsen Mountains has my full support for this project.

Scott Kyrola
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